
Sound ofWishes
June 2024 Newsletter

May Recap
On Saturday May 18, SoWE participated in the Music Festival in Honor

of Confucius competition! Angela and the SoWE varsity team

performed live at Roosevelt University. Great job to all the performers!

On Saturday May 25, Angela, Jocelyn, and Angie participated in the

AAPI Cooperative Concert! They played with professional, Tzu Tsen

Wu. It was an amazing performance!

As well as a very special thank you to Daniel Wang, our film production

director alumni, for coming back during his break to help edit videos

and train our new SoWE members!

Jasmine Fong
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Upcoming Events

SoWE will participate in the Fresh Fest event on behalf of CFAS at Navy

Pier on July 11!

The Coalition for a Better Chinese American Community (CBCAC) has

invited SoWE to perform at the “We Are Chinatown” event at Ping Tom

Park on July 13!

Our Sound of Wishes 2024 Annual Concert will take place on Saturday,

August 17th from 1 - 4pm at the Chinese Community Center! Please

join us there to see the wonderful performances!

Jasmine Fong
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Recent and Upcoming Videos

SoWE released the CPS Music Festival. As well as the 2024 Navy Pier

Global Connections: Lunar New Year Video. Great job to all the

performers! Please stay tuned for upcoming posts!

Notices
If you would like to perform at the Sound of Wishes 2024 Annual

Concert please fill out this google form by 7/27:

https://forms.gle/riUqZFPKaoMEroHk8

Volunteers, please regularly update your service hours log. Any time

used practicing for SoWE performances, projects, recordings, SoWE

meetings, preparing for/teaching guzheng lessons, and mentoring new

members is valid. Travel time to and from performances, rehearsals, and

SoWE activities also count.

Jasmine Fong

https://youtu.be/9HFIYyb5EgI?si=ibyXkjA5_HOp2ZWd
https://youtu.be/MJEi6U0pIds?si=k_qMsgToBiaubaeU
https://youtu.be/MJEi6U0pIds?si=k_qMsgToBiaubaeU
https://forms.gle/riUqZFPKaoMEroHk8

